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Dear Chair Prozanski and Vice-chair Thatcher, 

 

Please support SB 243 with the -1 amendments that will move Oregon firearm safety 

law forward.  Too many lives are lost senselessly to gun violence in our nation and 

state because of lax gun laws.  These proposals would put reasonable restrictions on 

persons' ability to purchase firearms and where they may carry them, including 

sensitive locations like government buildings.  Every incremental step is important to 

reduce gun violence. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Diller 


